
Seatac Shuttle, LLC 
dba Whidbey-Seatac Shuttle 

C-1077 
 

David Danner       April 25, 2011 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

via E-file online 

 

Transmittal Letter 
 

Re: Additional Runs 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Enclosed are the necessary documents to our new time schedule No. 10 and existing 

Tariff No. 5.   The purpose of this schedule is to offer customers the ability to arrive at 

SEATAC three hours earlier with the addition of seasonal runs. 

There are no rate increases, service limitations, or discontinuances associated with this 

notice and there are no public notification requirements (WAC 480-30-316) and (RCW 

81.28.040). 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

John Solin 

Mike Lauver 

Owners 

Enc: 


